
Hi Charlotte, 
 
See attached site location plan. 
 
The extension to the existing Novotel is 6-storeys. 
 
There will be 8no disabled parking spaces (6 for residential, 1 for retail and 1 for the hotel). There 
will be no coach parking spaces. 
 
I understood that a schedule of permitted developments were only required for an actual EIA 
submission rather than a scoping note, could you please confirm? 
 
Kind regards, 
Dani 
 

  

Daniella Marrocco 

Senior Planner 

M: 07719959159 

E: daniella.marrocco@rokplanning.co.uk | www.rokplanning.co.uk 

16 Upper Woburn Place, London, WC1H 0AF 

  
 

 
The information in this email, and attachments, is private and confidential and may be legally 
privileged. The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, 

dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons 
or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please 
contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. Every effort has been made to 
ensure a virus free email. ROK Planning Ltd is not responsible for any virus contained in this 
email.   
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